DEPUTY REPORT October 25, 2019 Lt. KeeKee S. Taylor D1346
ATTENTION: Captain Schechter (Through Channels)
SUBJECT: PREA Committee Review

On October 25, 2019, the PREA Committee conducted a review of six
unsubstantiated cases and two substantiated cases. The unsubstantiated cases were:
195009288, 195005849, 195005153, 195006534, 1950000309 and 19S004623. In
reviewing each of these cases, the committee determined policy was followed;
nothing occurred to be able to prevent the incidents from happening. There were
no signs to make an indication in either incident a sexual abuse or harassment
would occur.

The substantiated cases were: 195008806 and 19S007754. In reviewing each of
these cases, the committee determined policy was followed; nothing occurred to be
able to prevent the incidents from happening. There were no signs to make an
indication in either incident a sexual abuse or harassment would occur.

The review of each case the committee did not find any indication either incident
was motivated by race; ethnicity, gender identity; lesbian, gay, bisexual,
transgender, or intersex identification, status, or perceived status; or gang
affiliation; or was motivated or otherwise caused by other group dynamics within
the facility.

The committee also determined the area in which the incidents occurred; the

physical barriers in the area had no effect on the abuse, the staffing level was
adequate and there is no need for extra cameras.

This is all I have to report.
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